
 

 

Is it possible fifty five years have passed since 1958?  It is time to catch up on the events in the 

lives of our friends/classmates!  The celebration of 55 years is happening! 

 

1. Friday evening, Oct 4th a picnic at Scovill Golf Course banquet hall; Located;  3909 West 

Main Street 62522.  Starting time; 5:00 PM with food served at 6.  Cost per person is $7.50.  

This is kept affordable since the class treasury is helping to support the event.  The fund 

raising events of the past are paying off!  Menu; hamburgers, hot dogs, cole slaw, potato 

salad, baked beans and chips; iced tea, coffee (cash bar).    

2. Sat. Evening, Oct 5th; dinner at South Side Country Club located 1650 Cottage Drive 

62521.   Cocktail hour (cash bar) at 5 PM; dinner at 6PM.  Menu carefully chosen by your 

committee.  The price is $30 per person.  The Master’s of Ceremonies' for the evening; Jim 

Bob and Dave (known 55 years ago as Jim Andrews  and David Miller).  They won’t even 

share with me their plans!  They promise; SHORT with plenty of time to “catch up”.  Party 

Animals may stay until the wee hours; if they wish!  There will be a silent auction - Bring 

your check book. 

3. Sunday morning Brunch at SSCC 10AM-Noon.  Time to say your goodbyes and share 

email addresses, phone numbers until we all meet again.  The cost is $18 per person. 

 

It is the sincere wish of your committee that each and everyone of you will be here.  If you are 

not; please understand “You will be missed”! 

Do return the enclosed sheet with your preferences and your check to Sharon Cash Burbes who 

graciously has consented to continue as treasurer.  Her address; 2890 Primrose Lane,  Decatur, 

IL  62526.   

If you find you can not attend this year, fill out the enclosed post card with your name and ad-

dress etc.  Simply place it in the mail.  Or: You may email Brenda with the information; sen-

sensenib@gmail.com. 

This is important!  Doing so will keep you on our contact/mailing list and assures you will al-

ways be informed of class events.  If you decide not to keep in touch at this point and change 

your mind later, a call or email will put you back on the contact list.   

Do let us know if you move, change mail addresses etc.  Doing so will help us keep our contact 

list current.  Finding “lost” classmates becomes more difficult with the passing of time.  

 

Sincerely, 

Your Committee 


